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	A Message from Chancellor Mark G. Yudof 

	Dear Colleagues:

 

Monday’s tragedy at the Virginia Tech campus has touched every corner of the world. Our thoughts and prayers are with those who lost loved ones, and with the faculty, staff and students who will struggle through the healing process in the coming months. 

 

The Virginia Tech Alumni Association has invited the country to take part in its “Orange and Maroon Effect” day on Friday, April 20. I would like to encourage each of you, in a show of solidarity, to wear the Virginia Tech school colors of maroon and orange that day in honor of the students and faculty who lost their lives. Over the past few days, an outpouring of sympathy has clearly been evident from each of the UT System institutions across the state and many are planning events to honor the victims. 

 

Here, UT Austin has planned a candlelight vigil to be held Monday, April 23 at 9:00 p.m. on the campus’ Main Mall. To pay homage to the Virginia Tech community, the UT Austin Tower will be dimmed and the Carillon will be tolled for each victim of the tragedy. The public is welcome to join the UT family as we memorialize the lives lost and show support for the victims’ family and friends. 

 

MARK G. YUDOF

Chancellor, The University of Texas System 




